
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
13th July 2023            

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

EYFS trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park - Reminder 
 

We are all very much looking forward to our end of year trip to Cotswold 

Wildlife Park on Thursday 20th July.  

 

Please can all children be in school at 8.20am as usual, so that we can register 

them and promptly leave school site by 9am. We are aiming to arrive back 

at approximately 2.45pm, in readiness for the end of the school day. 

 

Please see below important reminders. The original letter sent to you on 4/5 can 

also be found on our website 

https://grangeinf.swindon.sch.uk/downloads/grangeInfantSchool/Cotswold_Wil

dlife_Trip_Letter_-_EYFS_Summer_23.pdf 

 

Suncream - Please make sure that your child has sun cream applied before 

coming to school. They may then bring this with them to reapply, as long as they 

can do this themselves. 

 

Clothing - Sensible shoes will be extremely important for the trip, trainers are 

ideal as we will be doing lots of walking. School uniform to be worn and every 

child MUST have a hat. 

 

Food & Drink - All children need to carry their own lunch and any snacks they 

will need, preferably in a small backpack. If you have requested a school packed 

lunch, these will be added to their bags on the day. They will need plenty to 

drink (nothing fizzy or milk based) and we would suggest at least 2 bottles. We 

would prefer it if they could bring refillable water bottles so that we can take 

advantage of the refillable water stations should we need to. 

 

Travel Sickness - If your child gets travel sick, please ensure they have their 

travel sickness tablet before coming to school. Tablets for the return journey 

should be handed to the class teacher, in a named envelope with instructions for 

administering. 
 

https://grangeinf.swindon.sch.uk/downloads/grangeInfantSchool/Cotswold_Wildlife_Trip_Letter_-_EYFS_Summer_23.pdf
https://grangeinf.swindon.sch.uk/downloads/grangeInfantSchool/Cotswold_Wildlife_Trip_Letter_-_EYFS_Summer_23.pdf


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please make sure everything that you send with your child is named. 

 

Parent Volunteers - For those parents who we have directly confirmed with 

about volunteering to support us on the trip, please can you arrive with your 

child at the normal school start time and come into class with us. Mrs Edgcumbe 

(EYFS lead) will brief you on the essential information you need for the day and 

let you know which children who will have in your small group. 

 

Many thanks to those parents who offered their support on the trip but it was 

not needed at this time. We were lucky to have so many of you volunteer but 

unfortunately, we cannot take you all on this occasion! There will be further 

trips in Year 1 where I’m sure further volunteers will be needed! 

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to ask. 

 

 

Many thanks 

The EYFS Team 


